
College Success Council Meeting 
Minutes for March 21, 2018 

 

Attended: Dr. Regina Organ, Dr. Dava Washburn, Dr. Chase Machen, Dr. Debbie Smarr, Dr. 
Kim Williams, Barbara Malone, Dr. Molly Harris, Donna King, Logan Maxwell, and Cynthia 
Taylor (Support) 

Absent: Dr. McMillen 

Approval of Minutes from February 7th Meeting:  The minutes of March 7, 2018, was 
unanimously approved - a motion for approval was given by Donna King and a second by Dr. 
Chase Machen 
 
Texas Pathways Institute #4 Pre-Homework: Dr. Washburn asked everyone to please look 
over the homework to make sure we are not missing anything.  Djuana is working on the AEL, 
and Dr. Smarr is working on a revised template they sent out which looks at, FTIC enrollment, 
credits earned in the first year, completion of college-level math, reading & writing, retention, 
course completion, transfer and graduation rates.  All of these are disaggregated by gender, 
ethnicity, dev.ed, and prior dual credit. 
 
There was a discussion on who would be attending Pathways. (Ashley Trevino, Michelle Burt, 
Casey Ticknor, Leon Deutsch or Paula Cavender, Kellie Matherly or Brandy Fair, Dr. Machen, 
Dr. Washburn, Dr. Organ, Dr. Williams, Dr. Harris, Dr. Smarr,Carla Fanning, Barbara Malone, 
Doyle Roy, and Donna King) 
 
Dr. Washburn asked if anyone was interested in attending the Pre-Institute Work Session on 
Monday morning.  Dr. Smarr indicated she could take a group down on Sunday if they were 
interested in attending the morning session.  The others will leave early Monday morning. Once 
the group is finalized,  Dr. Washburn will send out the arrangements to the group. 
 
Odessa Trip Update: Dr. McMillen was not present to give an update. Currently, the group that 
will be attending the Odessa Summit will be, Dr. McMillen, Mark Taylor, Craig Greenwood, 
Lisa Lippe, Keith McLaughlin, Dr. Molly Harris, Kolton Hall, Brad Bankhead, and Karen 
Campbell. 
 
Other: Dr. Organ reminded everyone of Learning Day on Friday. Jennifer Becherer will be 
sending out an email to staff.  The offices closing will be on Facebook and the website.   
 
Future Item: 

 Grit 


